
To All Students 
 

 

2018 Fall Semester 

Information for Intensive Lectures 
 

  

This is to notify you that the Intensive Lectures will 

be held as attached sheet. Please check that details 

via web-page. 

Students wishing to register them are asked to 

submit the “Class Registration Form” to Office of 

Academic Affairs by each deadline. 

 

 

                 

 

November  27, 2018 

Dean, Graduate School of International Cultural Studies 


